
Supporting your child’s 

understanding of maths…

In conjunction with the Multiply Project, South Ayrshire Council would like to 
invite all parents with children in Early Years or Primary 1 to attend a series of 
three numeracy workshops. Come along and find out how you can support 
your child gain confidence and a deep understanding of maths. 
The sessions will take place in Girvan Primary from 4:30 until 5:45 on the 
following dates…

CALLING ALL PARENTS 
& CARERS OF 

CHILDREN IN EARLY 
YEARS OR PRIMARY 1!!

• Monday 20th November
• Monday 4th December
• Monday 15th January

If you intend to bring your child(ren) along, please indicate whether or not
you would like them to receive a free pizza slice by scanning the following QR 
code and completing the form… 

https://forms.office.com/e/TqSAkYSZsS

https://forms.office.com/e/TqSAkYSZsS
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